

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u>

19/09/2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Just a Few Reminders:

School Mass

Start of the year School Mass is on tomorrow morning at 10am in the church. Everyone is welcome to join us.

Go Green

The School will go Green tomorrow for our World Cup Rugby Team who will play their first match on Sunday. Each child can wear something green to school.

Phone Numbers

If you have changed your phone number during the summer can you please send in your new number to the office so we can keep our text-a-parent and records up to date, also can parents please let us know if/when they are taking children out of school for holidays. We can then cancel lunches in advance.

School Fees

Thank you to all who have paid their school fees so far and a reminder to others that school fees are due before the end of the month.

Facebook

We launched our Facebook page recently. We will use it to let you know about news from the school and when new posts go up on our website. Be sure to give it a like.

Mini Sevens

Girls mini 7's football takes place tomorrow in Clongeen at 12.45 for 3rd – 6th class. Bus will leave at 12.15 from the school. Cost of the bus is €3.00 each. Boys will play next Thursday 26th which is also in Clongeen.

Le gach ded-ghui	
 Margaret Furlong (Principal)	